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SUPPORTER CARE
Queenscourt Hospice is deeply committed to its donors and remains dedicated to treating them with the highest level of care and respect. Without them we simply could not function.  We maintain the highest standards of clinical, financial and administrative governance and have produced this charter to assure all potential and existing donors of the continued integrity and accountability of our organisation. 
When you consider making a gift to Queenscourt Hospice, we undertake that:

· all donations will be used to support Queenscourt Hospice’s evolving needs, priorities, and objectives. However, if specified, your gift will be applied to the purpose for which it was given


· all communications surrounding your gift will be honest, truthful and will comply with the law relating to fundraising and the use of personal data.
· you will receive appropriate acknowledgement promptly, and any relevant publicity that you agree to do in connection with your gift. However, if you wish to remain anonymous, this request will be respected.

· we are committed to maintaining your confidence and trust with respect to your privacy.  We will be transparent about what data we are collecting about you, where that data comes from, how it is stored, how we use the information we hold about you, and the choices you can make about this.
· your gift will be used in a way that preserves the dignity of Queenscourt Hospice and our patients, it will be handled responsibly and will be used to the greatest advantage of the Hospice. 

· the identity of those serving on our Council are transparent and that they will exercise prudent judgement in their governing responsibilities at all times.

· our fundraisers strive to achieve the highest professional standards at all times, and as a charity we are committed to the principles of the Fundraising Code of Practice.
· you will have access to Queenscourt Hospice’s most recent published financial accounts.


· our agreed procedures for making and responding to complaints are readily available.
Any concerns you may have relating to these points may be raised with the Head of Income Generation and Communications:
Telephone No. 01704 517420 Email: fundraising@queenscourt.org.uk
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